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March 01, 2020 MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting called to order at 3:47 pm. 

February meeting minutes were approved as written. 

Treasurer Update: Over 100 Sweeney Todd tickets have been sold so far. Our building fund has over 

$3700 in it. 

Correspondence: We received a notice that our building will be appraised soon. Oregon Historical 

Society requested a donation. After a short discussion, Stephanie moved to support the historical 

society by buying a $65 business membership. Sami and Sierra both seconded the motion, and it passed 

unanimously. 

Sweeney Todd School Edition: The cast has been having difficulty learning the music and going over 

blocking on their own. Set construction is behind schedule, but budget is on track and publicity is 

ongoing. 

Shrek: Holly has joined the production as a co-producer. Auditions are scheduled for May 16-18. 

Old Business: Nick Kapusta has received the flash drive for Titanic photos. Scholarship info has been 

posted to website. 

New Business: A Z-rack was purchased to hang costumes for Sweeney Todd but was needed for general 

use. Stephanie moved to include the purchase in our general budget instead of the show budget. Sami 

seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. ALCS has requested use of our microphones for their 

show run after Sweeney Todd (April 20th start date). Becky moved to allow them use of the microphones 

free of charge, Sandy seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. A props/costume cleanout is 

needed soon. 



The next meeting will be on Sunday April 19th at 5 pm at the OSHP building. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:20 pm. 

Becky Rosenow 

OSHP Secretary 

 


